
SOUTH STAFFORDSHIRE WATER 

STATEMENT OF ASSURANCE 

 

As South Staffordshire Water’s Resilience and Security Manager, I can confirm that I have been 

asked to review the South Staffs Water Draft Drought Plan (March 2021) and the Cambridge Water 

Draft Drought Plan (March 2021).  

 

I can confirm that neither document contains information that could pose a risk to national security 

interests. Any plans showing the location of abstractions with be redacted from the publicly 

published version.  

 

 

 

Sarah Angus 

Resilience and Security Manager 

31/03/2021 

 

I can confirm that there is no commercially confidential information contained within both the South 

Staffs Water Draft Drought Plan and the Cambridge Water Draft Drought Plan 

 

Caroline Cooper 

Strategy & Regulation Director 

31/03/2021 


